
 
 

BRANSCOMBE C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Christmas 

NEWSLETTER 07/08 14 

Friday 14th December 2007 
    

PTFA Christmas FayrePTFA Christmas FayrePTFA Christmas FayrePTFA Christmas Fayre IS TONIGHT at 6pm.IS TONIGHT at 6pm.IS TONIGHT at 6pm.IS TONIGHT at 6pm. 
Please bring a torch as the playground and lane are very dark at night.    

Christmas PuddingsChristmas PuddingsChristmas PuddingsChristmas Puddings    will be on sale, £1.50 each.  Most children have 
participated in the making of them. 
    

    

CHRISTMAS PLAYCHRISTMAS PLAYCHRISTMAS PLAYCHRISTMAS PLAY    

We have received some lovely comments about the play.  Thank goodness those grumpy shepherds 
finally cheered up!  Congratulations to all the children for taking part and making it such an enjoyable 
performance.  Thank you to Mrs Crawford, Miss Murphy, Karen, Mhairi, Pauline and Mrs Colwill 
who worked so hard behind the scenes and over the past few weeks.  Finally a big thank you to Hazel 
and the PTFA for providing refreshments and for their help. 
    

Next week is Next week is Next week is Next week is LAST WEEK OF TERMLAST WEEK OF TERMLAST WEEK OF TERMLAST WEEK OF TERM    

Last day of term is Thursday 20th December finishing normal time. 
 

We would like to thank Miss Murphy who has been a great success in class 2 and proved very popular 
with the children. We wish her success in her future career and know she will make an excellent 
teacher.  
 
CHRISTINGLE SERVICECHRISTINGLE SERVICECHRISTINGLE SERVICECHRISTINGLE SERVICE    on Monday 17th December at 6.30pm for everyone 
The children from class 1 who are taking part in the Nativity will be bringing their costume home, 
please can they wear it to the church.  All children not, in the Nativity, should wear school uniform. 
 
On arrival at church please can all school children come to the front and sit with their 
teacher in the reserved seats during the service. 
 
There will be a collection and all proceeds from this service go to The Children’s 
Society. 
 
ROAD CLOSUREROAD CLOSUREROAD CLOSUREROAD CLOSURE    

Locksey’s Lane (comes down by the village hall) will be closed from 7th – 25th January 2007. 
    

Invitation Invitation Invitation Invitation     

Parents are invited to join their children’s class for a mince pie and an opportunity to see displayed 
work from 2.30pm on Thursday 20th December. We would love to see you all! 

 
 



 
REMINDERS 
 
 
CHRISTMAS LUNCHCHRISTMAS LUNCHCHRISTMAS LUNCHCHRISTMAS LUNCH Tuesday 18th December.  This is a non-uniform day. 
 
TABLE DECORATIONSTABLE DECORATIONSTABLE DECORATIONSTABLE DECORATIONS CLASS 3 children are making the table decorations for the 
Christmas lunch so please can you send in any bits suitable for making these on Monday. 
    

Steel band Steel band Steel band Steel band Wednesday 19th December.  If you are in the playground at 8.40am please can 
you help us to unload the drums? 
 
TESCO VOUCHERSTESCO VOUCHERSTESCO VOUCHERSTESCO VOUCHERS            We will need to send these off by the end of term. 
 
BREAKFAST BREAKFAST BREAKFAST BREAKFAST CLUBCLUBCLUBCLUB Forms for next term are available from Pauline or Dawn 
 
 
 
EXTRAS WITH THE NEWSLETTEREXTRAS WITH THE NEWSLETTEREXTRAS WITH THE NEWSLETTEREXTRAS WITH THE NEWSLETTER    

 
Lunch menu for next term.  Meals remain the same price at £1.75 each. 
 
East Devon Adult and Community Learning Courses brochure 
 
Primary Times Brochure 


